
Bells April 2019 newsletter
Welcome to our April newsletter!  We hope you 
enjoy reading this month’s information, helpful 
tips for your business and important news and 
events, which we hope will be of interest to you as 
a client and business owner.

Joanne Bell - Founder & Director Bells Accountants

HMRC tax returns for 2018-2019 
tax year

Are you a VAT-registered 
business?

In case you’ve missed this news, this month sees 
the introduction of the government’s ‘Making Tax 
Digital’ (MTD) for VAT-registered businesses.
Click this link for more information.

Please contact us if you require assistance with 
MTD.

Next Xero workshop

As certified Xero accounting software advisors, 
Xero is our most recommended Making Tax Digital 
compatible software product; now is a great time 
to learn about it.

Our next Xero workshop will be on Wednesday 
15th May, from 11.00am–1.00pm at our Chisle-
hurst office; 10a High Street, Chislehurst, Kent, 
BR7 5AN. The workshop fee is £65.00 plus VAT 
per person.

We expect this workshop to be as popular as ever, 
so book your place now or register your interest 
for future Xero workshops by emailing Ria Moore: 
ria@bellsaccountants.co.uk



Pure B2B Chislehurst
Following last month’s launch of the Pure B2B Mastermind in Chislehurst, at the Imperial Arms, the 
mastermind board is growing fast. 

The next Pure B2B Chislehurst meeting will be on 8th May, please contact Anna Young for more infor-
mation and/or to reserve your place.
Email: Anna@bellsaccountants.co.uk

Click here for dates & times of all Pure B2B board meetings, including Croydon.

We’d be delighted to hear from you with any questions,
comments or feedback you may have.

Contact us on 020 8468 1087 or via email at
enquiries@bellsaccountants.co.uk 

www.bellsaccountants.co.uk 


